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An increase of 3% in Property values may be small potatoes for you, but fore most 

Oregonian that are struggling or for Seniors on a fixed income the increase will be a 

burden! 

With inflated property values, it is predicted by economists that an adjustment will be 

made!   

SB 712 will put more stress on affordable housing projects. Automatic tax hikes are 

taxation without representation. 


